
 

 

August/September 2016 

 

Dear Puesta del Sol Family and Friends,  

 

Your PTA is so happy to welcome you to another school year! We are so blessed as parents and a 

community to have this incredible opportunity for our children, to provide an education that is totally 

immersed in the beautiful language of Spanish. We cannot say enough about this unique education, 

experience or once in a lifetime chance, that is right here in our very own district. To say the least, we 

are PROUD!  The PTA Board is pleased with the list of events and programs we have available this year.  

We look forward to meeting and welcoming all of our new and returning Puesta Del Sol families.  

This school year is extra special for Puesta del Sol. This year we are celebrating our 30th year anniversary 

as a total Spanish immersion school! What an achievement this is!! We are planning a late spring 

celebration for all families current and past.  Our goal is to highlight exactly what 30 years of Spanish 

education has brought to many, many children (now adults) and what that has meant in their lives. We 

look forward to another 30 years + when we can celebrate again all the achievements of this program 

and the impact it had on our children. Viva Española! 

As always, we kick off our first day of school with coffee and donuts at drop off. Because of the change 

to the Kindergarten start date, we will be providing TWO first day coffees loaded with extra caffeine and 

tissues for teary eyes. This is a great time to catch up on everyone’s summer happenings and gather that 

moral support for the coming year. We are all headed into a new grade and journey!  

We truly look forward to meeting each and every one of you this year and look forward to building a 
strong community of Spanish Learners at Puesta Del Sol. It’s going to be an amazing 30th year!  
 

Sincerely,  

Your PTA Presidents, Sabrina Pinto and Deborah Rowe  


